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27th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

We will be celebrating Harvest Festival on Monday 1st October. The Infants celebration will begin 
at 9:30. The Key Stage 2 celebration will begin at 10:45.  
 
We are supporting two fantastic charities: Send a Cow and the Somer Food Bank. If you would like 
to make a food donation, please send donations into school from tomorrow. Please see the 
attached flyer for the kind of foodstuffs the foodbank are seeking. If you would like to make a 
financial donation to Send a Cow, we will be holding a collection in the church.   
 
Our wonderful PSG will be providing refreshments on Monday morning in the school hall from 9.00 
to 10.45.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Alun Randell 
Head Teacher 
 

http://www.midsomernortonprimaryschool.com/

